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Dear Parent/Carer            20th January 2022 
 
Re: Grant for Winter Clothing 
 
I am delighted to confirm that we have been successful in our application for a grant to help 
parents/carers to fund the cost of Winter clothing this year. The grant has been made by Durham 
County Council through their Winter School Support Fund. 
 
We have been allocated £200 which can be spent on coats, hats, gloves, scarves or winter 
footwear. 
 
If you would like to apply for support from this grant please contact me directly and in total 
confidence. Please take advantage of this grant because if it is not used to support parents/carers 
in the purchase of winter clothing it will be reclaimed by Durham County Council. It is there to be 
used and by speaking directly to myself I guaranteed that any support given will be in strict 
confidence. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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